Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 27, 2007, the Department of Environmental Protection, received a petition for the Town of Inglis to be eligible as a program sponsor for a second construction grant under paragraph 62-552.370(1)(e), F.A.C. The petition requested a waiver from the paragraph 62-552.370(1)(e), F.A.C., which allows an entity to be a program sponsor only one time for a construction grant for a financially disadvantaged community. The petition has been assigned OGC File # 07-0337. Written comments must be received no later than 14 days from the date of publication of this notice from the person below.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau Water Facilities Funding, Mail Station 3505, 2600 Blair Stone Rd., Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400; Attn: Craig Diltz, telephone (850)245-8371.
